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Comments: Attention Linda Jackson,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Midas Gold Idaho's Alternative 2. Over the last several years, I've

had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the Stibnite Gold Project, discuss with project staff and

observe how the company has lived out its mission as it has grown. It is with this knowledge that I encourage you

to permit the Stibnite Gold Project for the betterment of the environment, surrounding Flora and Fauna as well as

improving the health and well being of the local people.

 

Mining provides jobs and opportunities that are important for our local economy. I am grateful to know Midas is

committed to hiring locally and purchasing materials locally as much as possible. The Stibnite project will

generate hundreds of job opportunities in construction and operations. This type of project will undoubtedly boost

our local economy. Mining is an important contributor to a strong economy in Idaho and I know the Midas project

will be no different. I support the Alternative 2 proposal because it is the safest way to bring these opportunities to

life.

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2, it is the best of the alternatives

outlined by the USFS. The Stibnite Gold Project will provide a huge benefit to our community and the local

environment. The USFS has taken meaningful measures to ensure the public has had enough time and

resources during the public comment period.

 

Thanks for your Consideration and I do hope that you support the Alternative 2 proposal,

 

David S--.


